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STEARNS WEAVER MILLER ATTORNEY BRIAN MCDONOUGH 

HOSTS 5
TH

 ANNUAL GIVE KIDS A CHANCE GOLF TOURNAMENT 

 

Miami — October 8, 2008 —  Stearns Weaver Miller attorney Brian McDonough is hosting the 5
th

 

Annual Give Kids A Chance Golf Tournament on Monday, November 3, 2008 at LaGorce Country Club.   

 

Give Kids A Chance is a charitable foundation that McDonough organized to provide college 

scholarships to high school students from low-income families.  Earlier this year the organization awarded 

college scholarships to 25 high school seniors throughout Florida. The award recipients were selected 

from more than 200 applicants throughout the State of Florida. 

“Because of the generosity of many corporate and individual sponsors, Give Kids A Chance was 

able to award scholarships to 25 high school seniors,” said McDonough, “Each recipient will receive 

$1,000 per year to assist with the cost of their four-year college education.” 

McDonough, who has focused his legal practice on the affordable housing industry, founded Give 

Kids A Chance in 2004 to help lower-income students defray the costs of attending college. The students 

may re-apply each year for additional assistance with college expenses.  Since its inception in 2004, the 

charity has awarded over 110 four-year scholarships to deserving high school seniors. 

“It is such a thrill to be giving scholarships to these hardworking students,” McDonough said.  

“The most difficult task we face each year is choosing the most deserving recipients from several hundred 

applicants.” 

FPL, which has been a co-host of the Give Kids A Chance annual charity golf tournament, the 

charity’s major fundraising event, has been delighted to assist in GKAC’s efforts to provide scholarships 

to low-income students.  Jeff Bartel, Senior Vice President of FPL said, “Our company is deeply 

committed to the citizens of Florida and to charitable giving in the State.  We are pleased that our support 

of Give Kids A Chance has helped numerous low-income high school seniors achieve their goal of a 

college education.” 

The 5th Annual Give Kids A Chance Golf Tournament will be held at La Gorce Country Club in 

Miami Beach on Monday, November 3, 2008.  The co-hosts of the event will be FPL and Stearns Weaver 

Miller Weissler Alhadeff & Sitterson, P.A. 

To become a sponsor, participate in the event, or make a donation to Give Kids A Chance, please 

contact Brian McDonough at 305-789-3350 or by email at bmcdonough@swmwas.com.  For further 

information regarding the charity please visit www.gkac.org. 
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